
PRESS STATEMENT
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Monday 10, 2022
Contact: Permanent Secretary
Kingstown, St. Vincent and the Grenadines

SUBJECT: Kingstown Clinic Resumes Regular Operations

The Ministry of Health, Wellness and the Environment wishes to notify the public the flu clinic
for the Kingstown Health District area previously housed at the Kingstown Health Center is now
located at Victoria Park.

As a result of this change routine clinic sessions will resume at the Kingstown Health Centre
effective Monday 10, 2022. The clinics will be held as follows:

Day Clinic

Monday
 District Medical Officer (DMO) Clinic
 Dressing
 Antenatal Clinic

Tuesday

 Postnatal and puerperal clinic.
 District Medical Officer (DMO) clinic.

Wednesday
 Child Health Clinic
 District Medical Officer (DMO) clinic
 Dressing

Thursday  Antenatal Clinic
 District Medical Officer (DMO) clinic

Friday
 Child health clinic
 District Medical Officer (DMO) clinic
 Dressing

Saturday Closed

The public is guided accordingly.


